
Date: _____________ 
 
 
Subject: Temporary Storage Container Notification 
 
Dear _______________________, 
 
This letter is to inform you that I have obtained a permit from the City of South San Francisco 
Engineering Division to place a temporary storage container on our street for moving purposes. 
The container will be placed at ____________________________________________ from 
_____________________ to _____________________.  
 
If you have concerns or questions, please contact me or the City’s Engineering Division at 
engdevelopment@ssf.net or by phone at (650) 829-6652. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
_______________________ 
 
_______ ________________ 


